
4/5/23 – Reminders: We have found out that several employees have been contacting/communicating 
with client and/or their families outside of work hours. This is AGAINST Schuylkill Home Care’s policy. 
Should this continue, disciplinary actions up to and including termination will occur. If you would like to 
opt out of text messages, please call 570-385-2818.  

 


